
Garfield Lake Association 
Board of Directors Meeting 

March 23rd, 2022 

Meeting Minutes 

 

• Attendees – Dan Fitch, Tom Miller, Ron Ray, Mark Warisch, Greg 

Mehlhop, Charlie Clark 

• The minutes of the last meeting were reviewed and approved 

• Greg Mehlhop gave the Treasures Report – we have $791 in 

checking and $3,952 in savings 

• In April we will send out a letter to members and known property 

owners that will include; 

A.  2022 membership application 

B. Explanation of Association Special Funds for; the Loon Nesting 

Program, Boat Landing AIS Inspection, and Water Testing. 

C. Septic Tank Maintenance Check Sheet 

D. Explanation of the sunfish initiative and that Garfield Lake has 

been added to the DNR Program for Quality Sunfish 

• Darryl Jarombek was voted in as the Lead for Water Testing. 

Charlie agreed to find out the dates for testing 

• Loon Nest, Mark is still here for this summer to help with this, Bill 

Karsten has agreed to provide storage for the equipment when 

not in use. 

• Lakeporte Township donated $2,500 and Hart Lake Township 

donated $1,250 for AIS inspection. The Hart Lake donation went 

to a vote and Mark Warisch and Greg Mehlhop’s presence and 
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votes in favor helped secure the funds. Ron Ray will send thank 

you notes to the townships. 

• Dan will follow up with the Mayor of Laporte to see if they 

contributed this year to AIS inspections. 

• It was decided to have the annual meeting on 6/4/22. Dan will 

check with the Woodshed to see if their back room is available 

for the meeting. 

• We have multiple open positions on the Board, we will need at 

least two or three new board Members and a new Association 

President. The board meets via Zoom every 2-3 months. If you 

are interested in becoming a board member please let me know. 


